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Still Going, 18,264 Days Later 
Today, to the date, marks the 50th Anniversary of the Dedication 
Ceremony for the Newark Air Force Station.  Tune in to the Port 
Authority Facebook page to see the YouTube silent video that 
captures the essence of the message of USAF General Mark 
Bradley who delivered words in 1962 that translate well to 2012. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

Holiday Open House Marks Occasion 
Today, from 11-1, the Port Authority wraps up the 50th 
Anniversary and marks the occasion of this date with its Annual 
Holiday Open House.  The Port Authority offices play host to 
community leaders and state, federal, and local officials.   

Those on Twitter can send a message with #HNLCPA hashtag in it 
and have their message up on the screens in the Port Authority 
offices in moments.  Join us! 

GO TO:   http://www.facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority/events  

Day One For Homestead Brewery 
Day 18,264 at the Base is Day 1 for the Port Authority’s newest 
tenant.  Homestead Brewery has an Open House from 3-6 p.m. 
today on the campus to commemorate their first official tap.  The 
craft brewery, which opens today with the capacity to claim the 
title as Licking County’s largest brewery, will offer tours and talks 
with the brewmasters. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/guide/tenants.shtml  

 


